
 
 
 
January 2024 
 
We can proudly announce GLC 2025 has begun and we’re moving full steam ahead.  Yes, it’s 
taken a few days to tweak the schedules and get back into “school” rhythm but it feels like 
we’re doing well. We’ve welcomed two new students that are settling in and everyone seems 
very happy. Having switched over to a predominantly video classroom, we had some 
technical glitches to work through but the Lord has provided everything needed and we’re 
excited about the year ahead.    
 
The school year in Botswana is from mid January to November. Seasons here are opposite of 
those in the U.S. so December and the first weeks of January are our  “Summer” break. 
 
 

          January Class Spotlight..   
 BIBLE 
 We start the day with a small writing  
paper then go into Bible time.  Did YOU  
ever wonder if Mrs. Noah got sea sick?  
We all agreed she probably did :) 
Would you fall to the peer pressure or stay  
strong for GOD like Mr. Noah did? (I try to highlight a diVerent  thought in stories children have 
heard a lot.) We work to make this time VERY interesting as it is the MOST important lesson 
they will get all day!  When even the teachers are hanging on every word, you know it’s going 
well. 
 
Pastor Mike, everyone at GLC and myself want to say a big THANK YOU to everyone who has 
prayed for this ministry during this time of transition. A VERY BIG thank you to all who have 
pledged to assist the school financially for the next six months to a year. You have made a 
huge diVerence in the lives of many.  At least 3 of our students would have had to return to 
government education OR just stay at home.  They won’t learn about standing strong for God 
there! NEVER, EVER feel like your contribution isn’t making a change in someone’s life.  I can 
promise you that it is.  
                                                                                             Cindy Haley   AKA: Mom Cindy 
 
REMINDER:  
 
Please send donations for the GLC to: 
BIMI   Acc #805 – Designate “GLC or School” 
P.O. Box 9  
Harrison, TN 37341.  
 


